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[NOTE:   All citations to “Manual” in the comments below are to the

Administrative Rules Procedures Manual, prepared by the Revisor of

Statutes Bureau and the Legislative Council Staff, dated September

1998.]

2. Form, Style and Placement in Administrative Code

a. SECTION 2 of the rule should be split into the following two sections:

SECTION 2.  ER-MRS 30.05 (1) is renumbered ER-MRS 30.5 and,

as renumbered, is amended to read:

(Insert the amended text.)

SECTION 3.  ER-MRS 30.05 (2) is repealed.

Also, in the amended provision, the phrase “according to s. 230.25, Stats.” should be inserted

after the stricken-through material beginning with the word “limited” and ending with the word

“register.”  Finally, in accordance with current text, the word “the” should be inserted before the

second occurrence of the number “10.”

b. The title “ER-MRS 30.08  Career executive transfer.” should be in bold type.

c. In s. ER-MRS 30.08, the phrase “such rules” should be replaced with the reference

“ch. ER-MRS 15.”  A similar comment applies to s. ER-MRS 30.105.

d. In SECTION 5, the text should begin with the notation “ER-MRS 30.10 (3).”
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4. Adequacy of References to Related Statutes, Rules and Forms

In the analysis, the final statutory citation should be to “s. 230.24 (1).”

5. Clarity, Grammar, Punctuation and Use of Plain Language

a. The first sentence in ER-MRS 30.08 should be deleted because “transfer” is already

defined in s. ER-MRS 1.02 (33) for purposes of chs. ER-MRS 1 to 34.

b. The first sentence in s. ER-MRS 30.105 should be deleted because “layoff” is already

defined in s. ER-MRS 1.02 (11) for purposes of chs. ER-MRS 1 to 34.  Therefore, no

cross-reference is needed.


